Dear staff,

Hello.

Regarding the recent application of alcohol license in my nelghbourhood by Enoteca (Guildhall) Limited, I would like to write against this action. Due to the raise of crimes in London recently, especially since the beginning of 2018, I have deep concern about the safety of our neighbourhood. I have reason to believe once the restaurant/bar is been licensed, there will be rising possibility of potential problems in our neighbourhood, especially considering the permitted hours continues till late midnight.

Thus, I would like to show my opposition against this application of alcohol license.

Best Regards Lingshu Ll Wu 20/05/2018





Received 21 5.18